
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Both federal and state laws require that school districts provide military recruiter’s access to secondary school 

students.  The No Child Left Behind Act of 2001, the National Defense Authorization Act for Fiscal year 2002, 

and Pennsylvania Act 10 (The Armed Forces Recruiting Act) reflect these requirements. 

 

School districts are required to provide names, addresses, and telephone listings of junior and senior year 

students to military recruiters, when requested, unless a parent has “opted out” of providing such 

information.  Military recruiters are entitled to request and receive these lists throughout the year. 

 

Please email Mrs. Philip at philipj@wmasd.org if you DO NOT want your child’s name, address and telephone 

number given to military recruiters or complete the form below and have it returned to the guidance office no 

later than September 15th.  The recruiters are already asking for the list. 

 

This form will be in effect for the entire school year. 

 

 

OPT OUT FORM 
 

 

STUDENT’S NAME 

  

  ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

STUDENT’S GRADE _____________ 

 

I DO NOT wish to release the name, address, and telephone number of the student named above to any 

military recruiters during the current school year. 

 

 

 

______________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s Signature 

 

 

______________________________________________ 

Student’s Signature 

 

 

____________________________________________ 

Date 

mailto:philipj@wmasd.org

